
Zone One South Chair Report 

Tuesday, November 13, 2018 

 
 

- Congratulations to Andrew Johnson (QSS) for winning the Pacific Age Group 

Coach of the Year Award. Numerous award winners were from Zone 1 

South 

- We have been asked to inventory our Zone 1 South equipment 

- ZAM Info has been sent for review 

- Meet cancelled on November 9-11 because of poor air quality. Do we need 

to create a policy for this? Or do we rely on judgment of individual clubs? 

- Meeting moved because Pacific BOD is on November 14 

- Pacific to undergo bylaw review to be compliant with new USA Swimming 

policies and format 

 


